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July 16, 2012 
 
Mr. Fred Moosally, Director 
Alcoholic Beverage Regulatory Administration 
2000 14th Street, NW, Room 400 
Washington, DC 20009  
 
Dear Director Moosally, 
 
At its regularly-scheduled and publicly-announced1 monthly meeting of July 12, 2012, Advi-
sory Neighborhood Commission 6A (ANC) voted to withdraw its protests against the license 
renewals of Jumbo Liquors (1122 H Street NE), Family Liquors (710 H Street NE), Master Li-
quors (1806 D Street NE), and New York Liquors (1447 Maryland Avenue NE). The motion 
carried 5-0-1. The quorum required is five Commissioners. Commissioner Alberti neither 
voted nor participated in the discussion. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Commissioner Adam Healy, chair of the 
ANC's Alcohol Beverage Licensing Committee at healyanc6a01@gmail.com or 202.556.0215. 
Commissioners Healy and Holmes are authorized to represent the ANC in this matter. 
 
On behalf of the Commission, 

 
David Holmes 
Chair 
 
 

                                            
1 ANC 6A meetings are advertised electronically on the anc6a-announce@yahoo.com email list and the ANC-
6A@yahoogroups.com (not controlled by the ANC) email list, and through print advertisements in the Hill Rag. 
 


